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15th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have arranged a Taekwondo club for pupils at John Keats!  
 
The first club will take place on Tuesday 21st September and continue every Tuesday. It 
will run from 3:15pm – 4:00pm.  
 
Numbers are limited to 10 places and will be given to the first children that return their 
letters. Please return the slips below to the office. 
 
Places are for Year 3 children up until Christmas, when the club will swap to another year 
group. The last session will be on Tuesday 14th December. Do not worry if your child does 
not get a place, they will have a chance to have Taekwondo sessions later in the year.  
 
Please ensure that your child brings their PE kit and appropriate footwear. There is no 
charge for this club.   
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to discuss them with us. 
 
Jack Taylor 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 

Please could you return the slip below to the School Office 
 

  
 
I give permission for my child ___________________________________ to attend 
Taekwondo club from 3:15pm – 4:00pm on Tuesdays. 

 
 
 
 
Signed ___________________  Date ___________________2021 
 
 

 


